
Project Update: June 2023 
 
I wanted to inform you that we had arrived in the field since June 19, 2023. We 
collected a species that was recently described as a new species by Ndolo and Buyck 
2020 (Cantharellus xanthocyaneus holytype). We are the second to have discovered 
and collected. Attached are some images with the team made up of a bachelor's 
student, two natives and myself. 
 

 



 

 





 
 


